## ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the 64th Annual General
Meeting of the Canterbury Branch of the Vintage Car Club
of New Zealand Incorporated will be held on
Sunday 25 July 2020, 2:00pm
in the Clubrooms, Cutler Park, McLeans Island.

Nominations are invited for all positions on the Committee in accordance with Rule 9 which states:

"The election of the Members of the Branch Committee shall be carried out by secret ballot at the Annual General Meeting of the Branch. Any financial Member of the Branch unable to attend may appoint a proxy to vote at such a ballot on his/her behalf by notifying the Branch Secretary in writing two clear days before the meeting. A proxy must be a Member of the Branch and represent one Member of the Branch only.

Each nomination shall be required to be proposed and seconded by financial Branch Members and shall bear the signatures of the proposer and seconder and nominated Member"

All nominations must be forwarded to:

The Branch Secretary PO Box 11-082 Christchurch

Notices of Motion or resolutions to be proposed must be received by:

The Branch Secretary
P O Box 11-082
Christchurch

or via email canterbury@vcc.org.nz

Nominations and Notices of Motion or resolution to be proposed must arrive no later than 1 July 2020.

## CANTERBURY BRANCH COMMITTEE NOMINATION FORM 2020/21

This is your chance to assist us with helping to run the Branch, from organising rallies, maintaining the grounds and buildings, organising social events, in fact most things the Club does at the local level.

The committee meets once a month on the first Monday of every month. All positions are open for nomination: Chairperson, Secretary, Treasurer, Group Convenors, Social Convenor. Fill out the form below, and give it in person to Rod Thrower, the Club Secretary, post it or scan and email it to the addresses below.

I,	
agree to be nominated for the position of	
on the 2020/21 Canterbury Branch Committee.	
SIGNED	MEMBERSHIP NUMBER
PROPOSER	MEMBERSHIP NUMBER
SECONDER	MEMBERSHIP NUMBER

Nominee, Proposer and Seconder must be financial members of the Canterbury Branch.

BIOGRAPHY: Please attach a brief biography that can be circulated among our members prior to the AGM.

Post to the Secretary, P O Box 11082, Christchurch 8443, or email to **canterbury@vcc.org.nz** to arrive no later than Wednesday **1 July 2020**